Eric Cooper

From: Braun, Jack D <Jack.Braun@co.ontario.ny.us>
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 9:50 AM

To: Eric Cooper

Cc: Eric Cooper

Subject: RE: Fox Ridge

Attachments: Fox Ridge 5B.pdf

Good morning Eric -

I'm not exactly sure what the project is currently called, but at the time (2009) it was merely called Fox Ridge
SB. The easements in question are shown on the attached. They were filed at Liber 1225 Page 162 in 2009
and subsequently terminated at Liber 1323 Page 558 in 2014.

I hope this helps — please let me know if you have any other questions.

-jack

From: Eric Cooper [mailto:zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org]
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 8:57 AM

To: Braun, Jack D

Cc: Eric Cooper

Subject: FW: Fox Ridge

This message originated outside the Ontario County email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Jack,

Rocco forwarded me the email below. | just wanted to be clear that the project in reference was the completion of Fox
Ridge 5B-3 and that the previously required sewer easement will not be required? Thanks.

Eric A. Cooper

Planner
Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

585-394-1120 x2254

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Rocco Venezia <rocco@veneziasurvey.com>
Date: Thu, Aug 20, 2020, 3:12 PM

Subject: Re: Fox Ridge

To: Braun, Jack D <Jack.Braun@co.ontario.ny.us>

Thank you for the information.



On Thu, Aug 20, 2020, 2:43 PM Braun, Jack D <Jack.Braun@co.ontario.ny.us> wrote:

Good afternoon Rocco —

In response to your inquiry, the District will not require providing sanitary sewer service to the adjoining
parcels along Middle Cheshire Road.

-jack

John D. Braun

Junior Engineer, CLCSD

Ontario County Department of Public Works
2962 County Road 48
Canandaigua, New York 14424

(585) 396-4049

“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”

“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”



